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REOPENING NEWS! | IMPORTANT DATES:

Starting the week of April 12th April:

we will be adding Fridays to nsnun' o 9th: SPRING BREAK

" . on-rri. - H
Qur in person learning Tues. 20: School Board Meeting 6:30pm
We are pleased to announce Thurs. 22: EARTH DAY
2 and 2 Fridays!

Starting after spring break on
Fridays we will have . day face

Evaline Flag at Half-Staff: 3/27-3/29: In honor of the
victims who tragically lost their lives on March 22, 2021,
in Boulder, Colorado

to face learning till 12:30 and "2
day distance learning doing what W___J______llEEKL)’ LUNCH MEN .
. Mon: NEW croissant roll, meat sandwich,
teachers have assigned for the . : ;
f Tues: peanut butter & jelly sandwich,
rest of the day. Wed: tortilla wraps, Thurs: bagels,

Fri: tuna fish or cheese sandwich

%%hﬁ ? ‘iﬂﬁiﬂiﬁ Booster Club Cookie Dough Fundraiser

The Booster Club is trying something new
this year and will be doing a cookie dough

@ fundraiser in April. Information and order

Sppncﬂ’ SPRING BREAK forms will be in a Fundraising Collection
‘ ! Reminder: No School Envelope that will be going out in the
Bpe k‘ April 5th - April 9th. newsletter envelope on April 12th. The

fundraiser will run from April 12th - April
30th. Order forms and money need to be

Remaining 6 FEET APART turned in to the school office by April 30th.
On March 25th, Governor Inslee announced a The cookie dough orders will be delivered

recommendation that schools can move from 6 feet of mid May. Thank you!

social distancing to 3 feet. However, Evaline has decided

to still stick with the 6 foot recommendation. All student
desks will still remain at or near 6 feet apart.

P e

Booster Club Eqg Hunt

Students participated in the annual Booster Club

Easter Egg Hunt, on Thursday. Although things Evaline Online Learnina Platform
looked a little different this year the kids still had a IXL Rave Revievs\’lS'
blast. Thank you, Booster Club for sponsoring this e

fun event! Check out the pictures in the Evaline’s Top in IXL:
teacher pages of the students ; SFOOVIGIY(?( )M (K)
z . A en .
hunting for their eggs. 3. Apollo W. (K)
HANK Y o 4. Breqdan 0. (K)
B;OSTER (?I?I.'IB A, 5. Madison A. (K)
0.0 FOR ALL THE 3 Students Have:
o FUN! u Answered 145,347 Questions
‘ '; ' -’ Mastered 3,088 Skills




The Read-A-Thon Results Are In!!!

The classes who hit their class goal and will be receiving a class treat are:
Mrs. Young's Class K-1st grade & Ms. Turnquist’s Class 3rd grade

Students who hit their individual goal and will be
receiving a Scholastic book up to $5 in value are:

Brendan O., Brooklyn M., Madison A., Owen Y., Kaira H., Katy C.,
Sasha K., Lillian S., Jacob S., Grady K., Lilly C., Josh C., Jackson M.,
Dylan K., Xander H., Jazmyn K., Isabella M., Abby S., Gabrial W.,
Jack B., Travis K., & Tyler S.

We will be helping students order their books the week of April 12th-16th.
Distance learners please go on Scholastic and find a book you would like
and send the book title to jturnquist@evalinesd.k12.wa.us so we can add it
to the order form.

The first and second place for each classroom are as follows. The top
student in each class will be able to pick a gift valued up to $20 and the
second place students a gift valued up to $15.

Mrs. Young's class- 1st place Owen Y., 2nd place Sasha K.
Mrs. Mittge's class- 1st place Jacob S., 2nd place Sam B.

Ms. Turnquist's class- 1st place Lilly C., 2nd place Isabella M.
Mrs. Duren’s class- 1st place Abby S., 2nd place Gabriel W.
Mr. Burlingame's class- 1st place Tyler S., 2nd place Travis K.

We will be helping students order these gifts off Amazon the week of April 12th-16th. Please help
your child to narrow down the gift they might want. Distance learners please email a link of the item
you want off of Amazon to jturnquist@evalinesd.k12.wa.us so we can add it to the order form.

Congratulations to all our readers!!!




MRS. YOUNG

KINDERGARTEN AND 1ST GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1002

Hello families,
HAPPY SPRING BREAK!

| hope you get to do something fun as a family without worrying about school work getting done! | know
in our family we are planning on cleaning the house and hopefully getting outdoors (if it is nice). | look forward to
hearing from the kids the exciting things they were able to do even if it is just reading a good book.

When we come back from break, Kindergarten will be working on sight words and the math unit on classifying data.
This will be a fun unit because it talks about sorting objects. This is our last math unit and then we will dive into more
addition and subtraction using touch math at the end of April.

First grade will be working in the same unit in ELA as they are now. We will be reading about a storm shelter, so your
kids might have questions as to why homes here don't normally have storm shelters. In math, they will be working on
the unit of two dimensional shapes.

Have a wonderful break!



MRS. MITTGE
2ND GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1006

n Kkl 1 4/2/21
Whew! Congratulations, Super Second Grade Families! We made it to April-and SPRING BREAK!

I am so proud of all of your learners and the journey they have made with me, Mrs. Dunn, and Mrs. Tinnin
so far this school year. Not only are they a bright group of students, they are so caring and hard working
and so much fun! I can always count on one of our learners to make me laugh every day! I am looking
forward to seeing them in a week and finishing the last couple of months of school strong!

Please look for a Google Form survey in the next couple of days. I would love your feedback on what is
working well and what ideas you might have for improvement this spring.

Please continue reading and practicing math facts over the break. Rest and enjoy your families!




MRS. TURNQUIST
3RD GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1003

Hello Families,

Students had fun in class this week working on writing summaries and comparing i
fractions. We took some time to tend to our tomato plants and thinned them out. We egid
learned that thinning them is an important step in the process as it lets one plant get all
the nutrients which will allow the plant to grow bigger and stronger than if it were having
to compete with other plants for these same nutrients.

»

We made it to spring break! Have a great week and | will see you all soon.



MRS. DUREN
4TH GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1004

Fabulous Fourth Graders!

This week we have started a new chapter in math on fractions, and have moved our attention in ELA to writing comparison
contrast essays using stories related to libraries found in 3 different countries. In social studies we are delving deeper into the area
of economics, in health we focused on growth mindset and being students of character, and in art we created fun spring pictures
with bunnies. Our class enjoyed being able to once again participate in the annual Egg Hunt, and want to thank the Booster Club
for sponsoring it. Though it was organized a bit different this year due to necessary safety protocols, it was still a whole lot of fun.

Our class started off slow regarding the read-a-thon, but I'm excited to share that we have ended it much stronger, with 2
students making their personal reading goal. We have also encouraged students to likewise take AR tests on any AR books they
have finished, and as a result have found that most of our fourth graders have made great progress in AR as well. Way-to-go
fabulous fourth graders! Please keep the momentum going by continuing to read over spring break.

During the month of March the character trait we focused on is Honesty. We discussed how
being honest with ourselves and with others can help us in many ways. We learned how it can
not only strengthen relationships with others in general, but it can also help us to be more
successful at school, as well as at home, and it can help us to feel better about ourselves and
others. We discussed how being honest can be uncomfortable to do at times, and sometimes it
is hard to find the right words and timing to do it as well as we would prefer. However, we also
realized that in the end it is better to be honest, even if it comes out awkwardly, then dishonest.
This month we would like to acknowledge Serenity Wardlow for her outstanding effort at being
honest, and for her willingness to be open to communicate honestly, and in a variety of ways,
her thoughts, feelings, and needs even when it has been difficult for her. Well done Serenity!




MR. BURLINGAME
5TH AND 6TH GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1001

Hello Parents and Students,

Nothing makes a teacher more proud of their class than to be gone for a
couple of days and hear nothing but good things from the substitute teacher when
they come back. After being absent Monday and Tuesday, | returned to just that.
Glowing reviews of students who did their work and then chose quiet activities
after their work was finished. My substitute even said he would like to come back
and sub in my class again. Great job 5th and 6th graders and thank you!!

We had our annual Easter Egg hunt on Thursday and everyone had a great time.
Please enjoy these pictures from our event!

Have a Happy Easter and a great Spring Break!
Mr. B



